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Elizabeth Cadle
Deputy District Director

EEOC Phoenix District Office
Elizabeth Cadle joined the EEOC Phoenix District Office as Deputy Director in February 2011.  The Phoenix District Office has jurisdiction in Arizona, Colorado, New Mexico, Utah and Wyoming.  Ms. Cadle also serves as the Systemic Coordinator for the District as she was a key member of the Commission’s Systemic Task Force which was the driving force behind the agency’s focus on systemic cases.  Ms. Cadle began her career with EEOC at the Buffalo Local Office in June 1976.  After holding several positions and being promoted numerous times, she because the Director of the Buffalo Local Office in October 1995.  She then served as the Enforcement Manager in the New York District Office from February 2008 through February 2011.  During her tenure with the EEOC, she has investigated and managed the investigations of hundreds of cases.  Under Ms. Cadle’s leadership, the Buffalo Local Office was one of the largest contributors to the New York District’s litigation program.  She has already made a significant impact in the Phoenix District Office as Deputy Director and is dedicated to the agency’s mission of a fair and inclusive workplace for all.  

